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July 24, 2015 

 

Dear Wine Direct Shipper Licensee: 

 

 

Due to a recent law change in Iowa, the tax reporting schedule for Wine Direct Shipper license 

holders is changed from monthly to twice a year. 

 

Therefore, direct shippers are not required to file a monthly (July) report by August 10. The next 

report due to the Iowa Alcoholic Beverages Division will be for the July through December 

period and will need to be filed by January 10, 2016. Following that, the next reporting period 

will be for January, 2016 through June, 2016 and will be due July 10, 2016. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and trust that this modified schedule meets your needs and 

expectations. Please feel free to contact Leisa Bertram at 515.281.7370 or 

bertram@iowaabd.com  should you have any questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Robert Bailey 

Communications Director 

515.725/2260 

bailey@iowaabd.com 

 

 

 

 

 

  

mailto:bertram@iowaabd.com
mailto:bailey@iowaabd.com

